
 

Kendriya Vidyalaya Students Can Now Pay their School Fees conveniently via 

Bharat BillPay-enabled apps 

Collaboration facilitated by Union Bank of India, marks a significant milestone in simplifying 

payment of education fees 

Mumbai, February 15, 2024: NPCI Bharat BillPay Ltd. (NBBL), a subsidiary of the National Payments 

Corporation of India (NPCI), is pleased to announce a significant partnership that brings Kendriya 

Vidyalaya Sangathan (KVS), an autonomous body under the aegis of the Ministry of Education, into 

the Bharat BillPay platform as an Education Fee category biller. This collaboration, powered by Union 

Bank of India, marks a milestone in the digital transformation of fee payments for one of India's largest 

school networks. 

With this development, parents of over 1.4 million students enrolled in Kendriya Vidyalayas 

nationwide will have the convenience of paying the school fees seamlessly through BHIM UPI and 

other Bharat BillPay-enabled channels, like PhonePe, Google Pay etc. Adding KVS as an education fees 

biller aligns with the Reserve Bank of India's vision of expanding the scope of BBPS (Bharat Bill Payment 

System) to enhance digital empowerment across India's educational landscape. 

Noopur Chaturvedi, CEO, NBBL, said, “We proudly welcome Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangathan to our 

Bharat BillPay platform, and we extend our heartfelt gratitude to our partner, Union Bank of India, for 

their invaluable support in making this collaboration a reality. This partnership marks a significant 

milestone in India’s educational legacy, empowering millions of students and their parents to 

seamlessly and securely pay the school fees through the BBPS Platform. With this development, we are 

reinforcing the digital payments ecosystem, further contributing to India's journey towards digital 

transformation.” 

Currently, BBPS offers a wide range of bill payment and collection services, including utility bills 

(Electricity, Gas, Phone, Water, DTH, etc.), insurance premium renewals, loan repayments, OTT 

subscription payments, and FASTag recharges, among others. 

 

About NPCI Bharat BillPay Ltd.  

NPCI Bharat BillPay Ltd. is a wholly-owned subsidiary of National Payments Corporation of India. Came into 

effect from April 1, 2021, NBBL is growing rapidly on account of the ease and accessibility it offers to the 

customers and the one-stop solution to Billers for low-cost collections. The platform offers 21,000+ billers across 

multiple bank and non-bank channels.  

 
For more information on NBBL, visit https://www.bharatbillpay.com/ 
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